Health Care Provider Bulletin

LifeLabs Service Updates 25/AUG/2025

NEW CEA REQUISITION

Dear Health Care Providers,

We're pleased to announce that the new CARCINOEMBRYONIC ANTIGEN (CEA) requisition is now available on the LifeLabs website, effective August 25.

You can access the updated form directly here.

Please ensure that all future submissions use this version. This revised requisition has been reformatted to improve clarity and ease of completion, with the goal of reducing processing delays and ensuring consistency in submissions.

We appreciate your cooperation in transitioning to the new requisition.

For any questions, please contact LifeLabs Customer Care Center 1-877-849-3637.

Thank you

